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Headteacher Vacancy 

 
Dear Applicant. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher vacancy at school. 
 
We are very proud of our vibrant school, amazing children, and strong staff team. We were 
delighted to get an ‘Outstanding’ Ofsted report in 2014 reflecting the hard work and commitment 
of the school team. 
 
We are pleased to have a reputation as an inclusive school who are welcoming and support 
everyone to be the very best that they can be, within our nurturing school community. 
 
Our school team, are a fabulous team, displaying professionalism, enthusiasm, and innovation. We 
are keen to trial new and different approaches to teaching and learning. The Headteacher and 
staff are supported by a strong Board of Governors who are eager to guide and provide the role of 
“critical friend”. We view ourselves as one family who want the best for each other and the 
children in our care. 
 
We would be keen for you to visit our school and feel the amazing atmosphere for yourself. Please 
contact Mrs Lindsey Yates our School Business Manager on 01706 229832 or via email 
sbm@broadway.lancs.sch.uk to arrange an appointment.  Alternatively, if you have any questions 
with regard to our school or the Headteacher position, please feel free to contact me at 
vickie.butcher@NSPCC.org.uk  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs V Butcher 
Chair of Governors. 
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